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In conclusion we feel all levels of government need to immediately address the Illicit 
Market problem, out of self-interest and as originally promised to all Canadians in the 
Cannabis Act in 2018. Please consider allowing legally licensed cannabis stores in 
your great city to help us beat the illicit market while allowing your constituents to 
access safe tested and regulated products.

Thank you 

Sean Kady 
Owner & Proprietor

cosmiccharlies.ca




